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Friday 26th January 2024 

 

Year 5 and Year 6 Parents 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I would like to invite you to the Year 5 and Year 6 Grammar and Spelling online 

workshop on Tuesday 30th January 2024, 5.00pm- 6.00pm.   

 

This is an opportunity for you to find out about how grammar and spelling are 

taught, the strategies we use and tips on how to support your children with their 

grammar and spellings at home.  

 

The link for the meeting is:  

 

               Video call link: https://meet.google.com/hpf-dgvi-zrv 

 

I look forward to seeing you there!  

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Neate,  

Year 4 Teacher 

English Lead 
 

https://meet.google.com/hpf-dgvi-zrv

